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31st January 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
Homework in Y6

Year 6 is an important time in your child’s journey through school: it marks the end of their primary phase and the start
of their transition into secondary. To ensure that your child achieves the best that they can, we are making the following
amendments to their homework.

As a reminder,the current homework expectations for KS2 at Atlantic Academy are:
e 20 minutes of reading every day;
e Maths Questions set Monday due the following Monday;
e Spelling Words set Friday due the following Friday;

e Activity challenges linked to your child’s current topic.

Your child will now be given a maths and spelling based booklet to complete each week. It will be issued on the day as
stated above and due in the following week. These books will need to be returned to school each week on their hand
in day for marking and will form part of the weekly lesson. Should a book be misplaced, then a charge will be levied to
obtain a replacement.

In addition to this, over half term your child will be given a personalised maths booklet to support them in areas
identified in their recent PPEs which they need extra practice with at home. To support work at home, help sheets have
been provided on Google Classroom.

Currently children can access a homework club during their break, this will be extended to a dedicated quiet time during
Wednesday break where they can complete their booklets with the support of an adult.

Thank you for the continued support of your child’s learning journey at Atlantic Academy.

Yours faithfully,

ey

Mrs K Dalby
UKS2 Lead
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